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How we are removing the  
congested level crossing
We are removing the Buckley 
Street level crossing in Essendon 
by building a road underpass 
beneath the railway line. 

This will mean no more queues at 
the boom gates for the 11,000 drivers 
that travel along Buckley Street each 

weekday. It will also mean we can 
create new community spaces for  
all to enjoy. 

Our expert project team are getting  
on with the job of separating the  
rail line and the road, which allows  
for better traffic flow and a safer  
local community.

For more information about how you can get involved,  
visit your.levelcrossings.vic.gov.au/buckley-street-essendon
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VISIT US AT  
THE INFO HUB
20 Russell Street, Essendon
For opening hours and more 
information please visit: 

your.levelcrossings.vic.gov.au/
buckley-street-essendon
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What will be the benefits of the  
new Buckley Street underpass?
Puts safety first 
Removing the level crossing creates 
a safer environment by separating 
pedestrians and school students  
from traffic and the railway line. 
Drivers, pedestrians and cyclists  
will no longer be stuck at the  
boom gates.

Preserves the heritage 
listed station 
The Federation Free style Essendon 
Railway Station will be preserved for 
future generations. The station is a 
socially and historically important link 
to Essendon’s shared past which we 
are protecting. 

Improves traffic flow  
and travel times 
The boom gates are currently down 
for 78 minutes during the weekday 
morning peak, causing congestion and 
frustration for drivers, pedestrians and 
cyclists. When removed, the traffic will 
be able to flow more freely, allowing 
you to get where you’re going sooner. 

No private property 
acquisition 
No compulsory property buy-outs of 
homes or businesses will be necessary.

Minimises disruption 
The road underpass is the least 
disruptive way of removing the level 
crossing, meaning less lengthy 
closures of the Craigieburn line and 
road disruptions. The boom gates are 
expected to be removed by late 2018.

Creates better 
connections 
New and improved walking and cycling 
paths will be created to access the 
station, schools and shops. We’re making 
sure the community remains connected. 

Creates more open space 
New open spaces will allow for better, 
safer connects and creates a vibrant 
area around Essendon station for  
the community.

 Project timeline
Late 2016
•	 Solution announced 
•	 Community information 

sessions 
•	 Trader consultation 

May 2017
North West Alliance Project 
partner announced 

Mid-2017
•	 Community consultation 
•	 Finalising design 

Late 2017 
•	 Final designs released  

to community 
•	 Contract award for 

Buckley Street Level 
Crossing Removal project

•	 Early works commence 

Early 2018 
Major works commence 

Late 2018 
Boom gates removed 

2019 
Finalising landscaping
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Follow us on social media  
@levelcrossings

CONTACT US
	 contact@levelcrossings.vic.gov.au

	 1800 762 667

	 Level Crossing Removal Authority 
GPO Box 4509, Melbourne VIC 3001 

	 Translation service – For languages other  
than English, please call 9280 0780.

Please contact us if you would like this  
information in an accessible format.


